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American Baptist Women’s Ministries is collaborating with American Baptist Women in 

Ministry and American Baptist Home Mission Societies Intercultural Ministries to host a 

conference in July for women and girls in the Chicago metro area. The three organizations 

hope to attract women from culturally diverse backgrounds into a weekend of learning, 

dialogue, and strengthening relationships with one another. The FEEL Conference will use 

passages from Isaiah 11 to help women focus on “Fully Exploring and Engaging in God’s 

Love.” 

Click here to read more. 
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